
 

Heading The California Department of Public Health (CDPH) of the United 

States (US) – A notice regarding a recall of second lot of raw milk 

in the US by Raw Farm, LLC due to possible bird flu virus 

contamination. 

The 

incident 

The CDPH of the US issued a notice regarding a recall of second 

lot of raw milk in the US by Raw Farm, LLC due to possible bird flu 

virus contamination. 

 

Recalled product: 

 

Raw Farm Raw Milk, Cream Top – Whole 

 Lot ID # 20241119 

 Best-by date of December 7, 2024 

 

Details of product being recalled are listed in the website of the 

CDPH. 

Source Website of the CDPH 

https://www.cdph.ca.gov/Programs/OPA/Pages/NR24-042.aspx 

Position of 

CFS 

 Importation of milk into Hong Kong requires approval by the 

Food and Environmental Hygiene Department. No import 

permission has been issued to the concerned product. 

 Raw milk is milk that has not been heat treated to kill harmful 

bacteria. The public is advised not to consume unpasteurised 

or undercooked milk. Consumers are advised to purchase or 

consume pasteurized milk, especially during international 

travels.  

 CFS will remain vigilant and monitor for any new development 

and take appropriate actions when necessary. 

 Investigation by CFS is ongoing. 

Additional 

information 

NA 
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